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Always…Our first and highest priority is to protect and advocate for our residents and staff. 


Visitation Guidance Update Effective 10.01.2022


• There is no limit on the number of visitors a resident can have at one time


• When in large gatherings, visitors should be encouraged to social distance


• Visitors will continue screen prior to entry


• Visitors will continue testing every 72 hours prior to entry


• Visitors that test positive for COVID or who are exhibiting symptoms of COVID will not be 
allowed to visit


• Visitors who have had a recent close exposure to COVID should defer their visit 


• Visitors MUST continue to wear well fitted facemasks (KN95)


• Residents who are under Transmission Based Precautions may still have visitors. Sagepoint staff 
will inform the visitor of the potential risk of visiting and necessary precautions required to visit 
the resident. 


If you are an at-risk or immunocompromised individual, do not visit at this time. 


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in no residents or staff testing positive. All Center for 
Disease Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.


Assisted Living and Memory Care


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in no residents or staff testing positive. All Center for 
Disease Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.



